
Denise, Please post.  Thanks. 
 

 
From: ROBERT WILLIAMS <bobwillia@comcast.net> 
Sent: Thursday, March 1, 2018 7:53 PM 
To: Maida Townsend 
Subject: H.827  
  
Subject: H.827 
 
Good morning Representative Townsend, 
My name is Robert Williams and I am writing to you on the subject of House 
Bill H.827.  I was unable to attend the hearing on the bill, so I elected to 
provide my input to you and the Committee through this email. 
I am a retired Electrical Engineer who worked for CVPS for over 43 years  I 
live in Poultney, Vermont and I currently serve the State as a member of the 
Vermont Electricians’ Licensing Board. I have served as the electric utility 
representative for over 20 years. I have read the email that Tim Watkins has 
sent you on Thursday, March 1, 2018 at 9:39 AM and wanted to let you know 
that I am in agreement with what Tim has stated. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Robert Williams 
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